
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome and Happy New Year to all our families. I hope you had a lovely break over the holidays - 
it was great to welcome back so many smiling faces on Monday. 

Our theme for this half term is DETERMINATION and I have been asking the children to think about 
a challenge that they could set themselves that they might be able to achieve this half term if they 
are determined. It would be great if you could talk to your child about something they might like to 
achieve, I would love to hear about it. We are collecting any challenges on a board in school so that 
I can see how they are getting on. It could be anything: learning a particular times table, riding their 
bike without stabilisers, trying to read 5 times a week, making sure they get themselves ready for 
school independently every day and so on. 

The arrival of the swimming pool has caused much excitement and the children have been 
superstars, with lots of our older children already meeting their target. Swimming will continue next 
week - please look out for messages from your child's teacher on Class Dojo. 

We have planned out the diary for this term and all dates are on the bottom of this letter. There is 
lots to look forward to! Please watch this space for further details as events approach. 

 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Mrs S Price 
Headteacher   
 

SPRING TERM NEWSLETTER   

W/E  12TH JANUARY 2024 

WHOLE SCHOOL  

ATTENDANCE:    

93.59%  

TARGET 96% 

LUNCHES: W/C  15/1/24 

WEEK  3  -  Autumn / Winter  

 

 



CELEBRATIONS & OTHER NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECEPTION Archie G Scarlett 

YEAR 1 Grace   Mariam  

YEAR 2 Samuel  Eliza  

YEAR 3 Alexander  Freya  

YEAR 4 Joshua  Gotham  

YEAR 5 Tyrell Seth 

YEAR 6 Maia  Lola 

THIS WEEKS ACHIEVEMENTS 

Focus Value of the term 

Our focus value is determination— we show determination when 
things get tough 

Last chance for Primary School Admissions 
Just to remind you that the closing date for primary school admissions is 15th January 2024. 
If you have not yet submitted your application, you can do so at www.lancashire.gov.uk 
If you have any questions or queries, please contact the school admissions team at           
Lancashire County Council on  01772 532109 

Headlice 
We have had a number of cases of headlice before Christmas in school.   Can you please ensure that if 
your child is affected that they are treated before sending them into school to prevent any further 
spread.  



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY     

Friday 2nd February  Author visit for KS2 1.30-2.30pm 

Wednesday 7th February Valentine's Disco 

KS1—4.00pm—5.00pm 

KS2—5.30pm—6.30pm  

Friday 9th February  Visit from Sir Lindsay Hoyle, Speaker of the House 

Tuesday 20th February 4.00pm—7.30pm Parents' Evening 

Wednesday 21st February  3.30-5.30pm Parents' Evening 

Wednesday 6th March  Mother's Day lunch—details to follow 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day - Dress up as your favourite character and enjoy a themed 
meal at lunchtime 

Thursday 14th March  Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 15th March  Non-uniform day — for chocolate donations 

Y5 Bikeability 

Thursday 21st March  6.00pm Family chocolate bingo   

Saturday 23rd March  Cross Country Competition and Family Fun Run in Astley Park 

Tuesday 26th March  Parents reading session with Caroline Yabantu 

Wednesday 27th March Easter themed lunch 

  










